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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Human Services was called to order by Chair Roth. 

The Chair requested attendance to be called: 

Present: Reps. Roth, Kelly, Mueller, Beson, DeSana, Edwards, and Longjohn. 

Absent: None. 

Excused: None. 

Representative Kelly moved to adopt the meeting minutes from March 25, 2025. There being no 

objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

Dwayne Haywood, Senior Deputy Director, Economic Stability Administration, from the 

Department of Health and Human Services gave a presentation on the responsibilities of the 

Economic Stability Administration and an overview of public assistance programs. Mr. 

Haywood provided copies of the presentation to the Subcommittee. 

Mr. Haywood received and answered questions from the Subcommittee and agreed to provide 

the following: 

1. Average cost of preweatherization services.

2. Medicaid implications as a result to cuts to food assistance funding.

3. Amount of current diaper assistance funding that is used for administration.

Rachel Richards, on behalf of Monique Stanton, president and CEO, Michigan League for Public 

Policy, provided written testimony to the Subcommittee on public assistance programming. 

There being no further business before the Subcommittee, Chair Roth adjourned the meeting at 

12:22 PM. 
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